SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Transportation Management Program

Meeting Date:

December 3, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 8-0 to recommend the following:

- The Town should provide adequate resources to maintain and expand the Transportation Management Program.
- Those sites that failed to respond to the Town's most recent Transportation Management Plan survey should be sent notices that they have violated their special use permits and appropriate monetary fines assessed.
- The Town should consider an annual fee for those sites required to maintain a Transportation Management Plan to offset the cost of administering the program

The Board notes that the continued maintenance and expansion of the Town's Transportation Management Plan program is a necessary component of the Regional 2025 Transportation Plan and will contribute to efforts to achieve compliance with new federal air quality regulations.

Vote:

8-0

Aye: C

Cianciolo, Lathrop, Howe, Hintz, Hampton, Dobbins,

Koontz, Schroeder

Nay: None

Prepared by:

Loren Hintz Chair, Chapel Hill Transportation Board 24

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner, Staff